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How to...
View your bad debt limit notification report

If a Bad Debt Limit has been updated you’ll receive an email the next day, containing a Bad Debt Limit Notification report. 

Under our bad debt protection agreement, bad debt limits on accounts with invoices 
60 days past their due date must be removed. This may be reviewed in situations 
where the overdue status of the account is deemed to be non-adverse.   

A copy of this report will also be available 
in CloseNet. Click on the Reporting menu 
icon, then View Reports.

The Request Status will 
display Report generated 
successfully.

If a Bad Debt Limit has not been updated, you will 
not receive an email and the Request Status will 
display Report generation resulted in empty report.


